
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
May 3, 2018 
 
To: Mayor Randall Woodfin 
Fr: Chiara E. Perry, DPIO, Birmingham City Council 
Re: Council Requests 
 
The following requests submitted for the May 1, 2018 Council Meeting, please accept 
this email as a follow up to that communication. 
 
Melvin Rissett of 1009 17th Place SW says that he moved his fence back last year 
because of the drainage/ditch water eroding the soil.  Now, it is happening again.  He 
would like for someone to look into it.  
  
Residents are requesting more patrol on the 400 block of Gamma 
  
411 Gamma St.  Closed Alley needs the litter patrol or cleaning. 
  
3rd Ave. and 3rd St. South intersection filled with potholes.   
  
Alley between Theta and Iota was not patched after work in the area.  
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